
 

 

 

PRODUCT RECALL CUSTOMER NOTICE 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Heritage Dark Chocolate 90g with a 

Best Before date of 05.12.2019 
 

 

 

A limited amount of Heritage Dark Chocolate bars may contain milk 

chocolate (which contains milk and is not present in the ingredient 

list).  This could present a potential health risk for anyone with a milk 

allergy. 

 

The products are safe for non-allergic consumers. 

 

If you have one of the affected products, please return to the store 

from which you purchased the product for a full refund 
 


